Letter to Editor

Galena, Alaska February 20, 1967

Dear Editor:

I have been subscribing to Tundra Times paper yearly and found this very interested and educational to not only myself but to those who keep up in our problems in our State of Alaska.

If it wasn't for this paper, I would not have known of who is leaders of the Native Association that is steadily forming in Alaska, plus Land Claims, Education, housing, employment and health and welfare.

This newspaper informs us of who's who in different departments, etc., so I would like to subscribe once again for this Centennial Year, 1967.

Sincerely, Edgar Nollner Jr.